
Press Release 
Community Foundation of the Lake is taking Grant Applications  
  The Community Foundation of the Lake is accepting applications for Community Grants. 

 
Grant requests for the Community Foundation of the Lake’s 2015 community grants are due by 5 PM on 
January 31st, 2015. The Community Foundation of the Lake grants are available for programs and 
organizations in Camden, Miller, and Morgan Counties. Nonprofit, 501(c)3 organizations, schools, and 
governmental entities are eligible to apply for grants. Please go to the CFL Website 
www.communityfoundationofthelake.com to complete your application and follow the directions listed 
below.  
 
Instructions: 
GO Online to complete your application at www.communityfoundationofthelake.com  
Click on the grant application located in the Grant section of the CFL web site.  
E-mail completed applications & 501(c)3 status to alison@communityfoundationofthelake.com  
OR download application and send completed application along with your groups 501(c)3 status to: 
Community Foundation of the Lake 
Attn: Grant Committee 
P. O. Box 1413 
Lake Ozark, MO  65049 
 
The Community Foundation of the Lake’s mission is, to assist in building the educational, cultural, 
health and economic development of our community.  
 
The Community Foundation of the Lake was established in 2008 and was comprised of board 
members who have worked to oversee the program, funding decisions, and are working to 
create the “bank” that would help local nonprofit groups. They are an affiliate member of the 
Community Foundation of the Ozarks in Springfield, Missouri.  
 
The Community Foundation of the Ozarks includes over 44 affiliate Community Foundations and more 
than 14,000 charitable funds totaling approximately $120 million. They are designed to maximize 
charitable giving for local communities, nonprofits, and other important causes. 
 
Last year the CFL awarded 17 grants to nonprofits for services and programs such as child services, bikes 
for children, meals and food pantries, shelter services, kids summer camp, and abuse & drug awareness. 
 
The review committee will consider these categories for funding: Documentation of Need, Cost 
Effective, Impact on Community, Resources Available, and Budget. 
 
Grants submitted after January 31st at 5 P.M. will not be considered. 
 
For questions please contact Alison Martin at alison@communityfoundationofthelake.com  
 
Groups, Individuals and businesses can participate in the Community Foundation of the Lake by mailing 
requests or contributions to Community Foundation of the Lake, PO Box 1413 Lake Ozark, MO 65049.  
www.communityfoundationofthelake.com 
 
 

   
 

Contact: 
Marvin Silliman 
(573) 374-7128 

Alison Martin 
alison@communityfoundationofthelake.com  

 
 



 


